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Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
Region VII - CENTRAL VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF BOHOL

Office of the Schools Division
Superintendent

OFFICE MEMORANDUM

DATE : June 3, 2024

TO : Chief SGOD and CID
: Education Program Supervisors
: Heads of Functional Sections/Units
: Non-Teaching Personnel SDO Proper

Gy

FROM : CASIANA P. CABERTE PhD, CESO VI
OIC- Schools Division Superintendent ¥

SUBJECT : ATTENDANCE TO THE 126" PHILIPPINE INDEPENDENCE DAY

1. Attached is a letter from Mr. Emerson A. Pinos, OIC, GO-CCAD, Province of Bohol, inviting
the personnel in the Schools Division Office of Bohol to participate in the 126™ Philippine
Independence Day Celebration on June 12, 2024 (Wednesday) @ 7:30 A.M. at the front of the
Provincial Capitol Building, Capitol Grounds, Cogon District, Tagbilaran City..

2. In this regard, this office is requesting the SDO Proper personnel whose residence nearby
Tagbilaran City to attend the said activity. You are also advised to wear the Wednesday Office
Uniform. Kindly come to the venue before the time.

3. Participants are granted one-half (.5) day Compensatory Time Off for the attendance of the
activity

4. This memorandum serves as your TRAVEL ORDER

5. For your information and guidance.
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Subject: : 126™ Independence Day Celebration

Greetings!

We are writing to formally invite you and your personnel to the 126™ Philippine Independence Day
Celebration on June 12, 2024 (Wednesday). This years theme is “Kalayaan. Kinabukasan.
Kasaysayan.” Independence Day holds a significant place in the history of our nation as it marks the
day when our forefathers fought for and won freedom from colonial rule. It is a time to reflect upon the
sacrifices made by countless individuals and celebrate the values of liberty, equality, and justice that
our great nation upholds.

We will have the traditional Flag raising and Wreath-laying ceremonies at the Provincial Capitol
Grounds to be followed by a Commemorative Program at the Ceremonial Hall. In relation to this, we
would appreciate if you could offer a wreath for the celebration.

We hope you will be able to join us as we celebrate this important event in the history of our nation.
For further inquiries, you may contact Robert S. Cister at 0946-301-1888 or ccad.bohol@gmail.com.

Thank you as we anticipate your favorable response to this invitation.

Sincerely,

/b
EMERJON/A. PINOS
OIC, BO-CCAD

Gov. Lino |. Chatto Drive, New Capﬂol Tagbilaran City 6300, Bohol, Philippines
Email: / Tel.



